
PUBLIC NOTICE
Kawehno:ke Bridge Corridor Improvement Project 
Paving to commence Thursday, October 25th, 2018

The Seaway International Bridge Corporation (SIBC), the Federal 
Bridge Corporation (FBCL) and the Mohawk Council of Akwesasne 
(MCA) are working cooperatively to oversee the completion of the 
road reconstruction project (Contract  5) along International Road 
between the SIBC building to the crossroads on Kawehno:ke.

Please be advised that the project paving portion of this work is 
scheduled to start Thursday, October 25th, 2018. Additional traffic 
delays can be expected. Travelers are being asked to exercise 
prudence and patience in order to safely transit the corridor.


